
 
 

TOWN OF LEE 
INVITATION TO BID 

TOWN WIDE AUTOMATED WATER METER READER REPLACEMENT 
 

The Town of Lee through its Department of Public Works will receive sealed bids clearly 

marked “Town Wide Automated Water Meter Reader Replacement” until 2:00 PM on 
December 17, 2015 at the Department Office, 45 Railroad St., Lee, MA 01238; 

 
A complete bid specification is available at the Department Office or call 413 243-5520. 
 

Prevailing wages are requirements of this bid. Any award shall require a contract which 
will be prepared by the Town of Lee. 

 
The Town of Lee reserves the right to reject or accept any or all bids, waive minor 
informalities, as deemed in the best interest of the Town. 

 
Chris Pompi 

DPW Superintendent 
 


